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         MEDINA PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Medina Road, Portsmouth, Hampshire, PO6 3NH 

Email: admin@medina.portsmouth.sch.uk 
Website: www.medinaprimary.co.uk 

    Tel: 023 9237 5475 

 
     Headteacher:  Mr H Payne BEd 

Deputy Headteacher: Ms R Hammerton 

 
Thursday 15th July 2021 
 
Dear Current Year 5 Parent/Carer 

 

Year 6 Residential – Kingswood, Isle of Wight 

Friday 20th to Monday 23rd May 2022 

 
Following a very successful long weekend visit to Kingswood with the current Year 6 children, in June 
2021, we have made the decision to book again for next year. Whilst not necessarily ideal, particularly 
for staff, taking children for a long weekend means a significant cost saving to parents (in comparison to 
a Monday to Friday visit). 
 
The cost to parents will be £250, which is subsidised by the school. If you pay a relatively small amount 
on a weekly basis the full amount will be paid off before the trip.  The payment schedule will be as 
follows: 
  
By Thursday 22nd July 2021  Non-refundable deposit of £25 paid 
Friday 8th October 2021 A minimum of £75 paid towards trip 
Friday 3rd December 2021 A minimum of £125 paid towards trip 
Friday 4th February 2022 A minimum of £175 paid towards trip 
Friday 1st April 2022 A minimum of £225 paid towards trip 
Friday 29th April 2022 Total balance of £250 paid 
  
All payments must be made online, via ScoPay. Please note that your child’s place will not be held 
without payment and if the above payment schedule is not adhered to your child may lose their place on 
the trip. 
 
Please note that if you change your mind regarding your child attending the trip we will not be able to 
refund any money as this is parental choice and therefore not covered under any insurance policy. 
However if the trip is cancelled, due to Government guidelines, then a refund (minus £25 non-
refundable deposit) will be paid to you as soon as possible. We all hope that will not happen! 
 
Medina have visited Kingswood a number of times and the activities and facilities are second to none. 
For further information regarding the venue please visit https://www.kingswood.co.uk/activity-
centres/isle-of-wight/ 
 
If you have any questions please email the address at the top of this letter. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
H J Payne 
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